
 ​JACKSON SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Carl W. Goetz Middle School 

835 Patterson Road 
Jackson, NJ 08527 

(732) 833-4610 
FAX (732) 833-4749  

  
Dr. Stephen Genco                                                                                                                                               Mr. Carl Perino 
Superintendent of Schools                                                                                                                                   Principal  
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

November 1, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Eighth Grade Students: 
 
All students will wear red gowns at Promotion.  The wearing of academic gowns eliminates the 
need for costly, dressy outfits for both young men and ladies.  Our 8th grade students ​have been 
measured during their Physical Education period. 
 
If your child has a gown from a sibling, please fill out the bottom and have your child bring the 
gown to Mrs. Byrnes’s office to see if it is the same kind of material/color.  This form confirms 
that you are responsible for providing your child’s gown at Promotion.  Remember, no student 
will be allowed to walk without a gown. 
 
This is only the beginning of many exciting events to come in the next eight months.  This is 
such a special time in your child’s life.  We appreciate your help and cooperation. 
 
If you have any questions, please call 732-833-4610 ext. 4745 or ext. 4746. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Perino - Principal 
Mr. Aires - Assistant Principal 
Mrs. Byrnes - Assistant Principal 
 
****************************************************************************** 

1. Cost of gown and diploma/cover - $32.00 
2. Cost of diploma/cover only, has a sibling gown - $13.00 

 
Please make check or money order payable to the ​Carl W. Goetz Middle School​​ and have your 
child give it to their homeroom teacher no later than Wednesday, November 21, 2018. 
 
STUDENT NAME: ______________________________________  HOMEROOM # ________ 
  
(Please print) 
PARENT SIGNATURE: __________________________________  DATE: 
________________  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 ​JACKSON SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Carl W. Goetz Middle School 
835 Patterson Road 
Jackson, NJ 08527 

(732) 833-4610 
FAX (732) 833-4749  

  
Dr. Stephen Genco                                                                                                                                               Mr. Carl Perino 
Superintendent of Schools                                                                                                                                   Principal  
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

November 1, 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians of Eighth Grade Students: 
 
Please indicate below the ​EXACT​​ way in which you wish your 8th grade child’s name to appear 
on his/her diploma.  Examples might be: 
 

            John Smith 
           John H. Smith 
        John Howard Smith 

 
PLEASE PRINT NEATLY​​ so there can be no possibility of error.  Parents or guardians ​MUST 
sign this form to indicate approval. 
 
Any student not bringing this paper back to their homeroom teacher will have his/her name 
printed as it appears on our computer. 
 
Please return this form no later than Wednesday, November 21, 2018. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Perino - Principal 
Mr. Aires - Assistant Principal 
Mrs. Byrnes - Assistant Principal 
 
****************************************************************************** 
 
Student Name to be printed: __________________________________________________ 
 
Student Homeroom #: ________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________________________________ 
 


